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A Portion of the Lakewalk to Close for Fence Installation

[Duluth, MN] A portion of the Lakewalk will close from December 16 -18 for fence installation. Fencing will be installed along
Phase I and II of the Lakewalk in-between the walk and bike paths and the railroad tracks. The Lakewalk will reopen on
December 19 to commuters.
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